
Good afternoon Parents & Students,     November 23, 2023 
 
NO SCHOOL - Friday, November 24th is a PD Day for the staff. 
 

PRINCIPAL’S CORNER . . .   did you know that one of the greatest gifts you 

could give your children is the gift of reading!  Each year during our SPT conferences, 
our librarian, Ms. Blench, provides a beautiful array of books for all levels of reading 
and interest.  She spends many hours creating an engaging experience where 
students and parents can explore the world of wonder through a tantalizing display 

of reading material.  Come on out this evening to check out our book fair.  If you can't make it be sure to mark 
your calendars for our next round of SPT conferences and book fairs to get in and get that avid reader in your 
family something they can enjoy.  
 

HOT LUNCH PROGRAM 
Remember to purchase a $60 Lunch card ($6 per meal for 10 lunches) through your 
SchoolCash Account so your child doesn’t run out.  Lunch card will be recorded /tracked 
in a google document here at the school which will alleviate any lost cards.   
Students will go to the Home Ec. window to pick up their lunch based on which lunch 

they would like; you do not have to purchase every day.  Students will also be told when they have two 
lunches remaining on their card; they will need to let you know so you can purchase an additional Lunch Card.  
The following is the menu: 
MONDAY – Pizza; TUESDAY – Hot dog or Grill Cheese & juice box; WEDNESDAY – Spaghetti  
THURSDAY – Tacos in a Bag; FRIDAY – Burgers & Veggie Sticks (Free Friday) 
 

 
 
TWINS DAY 
Buddy up and dress up like twins – show your school spirit!! 

 
 

 
FRENCH TRIP FUNDRAISER – HOT DOG SALE 
Tuesday’s hot lunch is one of many fundraising opportunities for the French Immersion Trip to Quebec 
in the Spring of 2025.   
 
  

 

HONOR ROLL ASSEMBLY 
We will be hosting our Honor Ross Assembly on Friday, December 1st.  You are more than 
welcome to join us for the assembly. 
  
 

 
 
Please feel free to visit the school website, http://www.tanorrismiddleschool.ca , to check for messages from Teachers, 

Superintendent Messages and other information that may be of interest to you.  Also, if you Like us on Facebook, you can be notified 

of special items that may be of immediate interest.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us and we will do our best 
to answer them or find the answers. 

http://www.tanorrismiddleschool.ca/


 



 

 



 


